Welcome to Cornerstone Church!

Sunday, October 30, 2011  10:00 a.m.
“For where two or three are gathered in my name, I am there among them.”   Matthew 18:20
Chiming of the Trinity
                    Music Minister, 
Christine Tegeder                         
Word of Welcome!     “God is Good!  All the Time!”
Reverend Cromie
Announcements 


Presentation of the Bible 






Call to Worship (from 1 Thessalonians 2: 1-8)





Praise Songs    “Great is the Lord,” “Have Faith in God”
Prayers of Confession and Time of Personal Silence  

Reverend Cromie


Assurance of Forgiveness






   Congregational Response “Amazing Grace” verse 1  

Affirmation of Faith     The Apostles’ Creed


Faron Trick

Ritual of Friendship (Print your name on Friendship Pads)

Joys & Concerns:  Prayers of the People
       
 
Reverend Cromie


The Lord’s Prayer

Children’s Time and Children’s’ Offering



Reverend Cromie
Time of Greeting   (Please say hello to your neighbor)

Hymn #260 “A Mighty Fortress is our God” 
Moment for Stewardship: Ray Schleckser & Denise Mudalel
Giving Thanks with our Offering of Gifts and Tithes

Reverend Cromie
Offertory      “How Beautiful”                   
Cornerstone Choir


   Congregational Response   “The Doxology” 


Prayer of Dedication   

Faron Trick
 

New Testament Reading:  Ephesians 2:1-10

Message “Being Wise Stewards in Response to God’s Call, The Gift of Faith”   










Reverend Cromie

Sacrament of Holy Communion

Hymn #8 “Lift Up Your Heads, Ye Mighty Gates”
Benediction  (Please join hands in a circle.)

Welcome!  Cornerstone is a child friendly congregation—open to all.   Our thanks for our Ministry with the Deaf.  Sue Woolverton is our interpreter, and we appreciate her signing of the words and songs.  
*Today we celebrate the Sacrament of the Lord’s Supper.   We invite each and every one, regardless of your background to partake.  The cups in the center of the tray are wine and the cups on the outer edges are grape juice.  Please wait until we can all partake together.  Our thanks to Joan Mallison and all who helped prepare the elements.

Remember to change your clocks next Sunday!  Daylight Saving Time comes to an end on November 6th – set your clocks back one hour!
UPCOMING SERMONS:  Next Sunday, November 6, we will be grateful to hear the preaching voice of our new Regional Presbyter, Wendy Bailey, who will preach on Stewardship.  Then, on November 13, we will resume the Sermon Series on Stewardship by hearing a message on the Gift of Talent. We will close the series on Stewardship Sunday, November 20th, with a sermon on the Gift of Treasure.  Come join in this series and pray with us as to what God can teach you and guide you in with regard to the subject of stewardship.  
Halloween Party for Children and Youth at DeBows Methodist Church - TODAY at 5:00pm, all children are invited to a “Trunk or Treat” party, and the Youth Group will help with the activities.  Wear costumes and come join the fun – snacks, crafts, and games!  Volunteers are needed to decorate the trunk of your car and bring “treats” for the kids, There will be a prize for the best-decorated trunk!
Our Thanks to our Elders as Members of our Session

2011  Bob Wegner, Marye Barbagallo, Joan Mallison, Dominique Robert

2012  Sharron Smith, Jim Ryan, Barbara Dougherty, James Hughes
2013: Denise Mudalel, Ray Schleckser, Lisa Capurso, Okoro Okparaeke

Session Meetings are on the 2nd Monday of each month – the next meeting is Monday, November 14th, at 7:00 p.m.
Our New Board of Deacons – thank you for your service!
2011 Michele Calhoun, Laura Tunis 
2012 Laura Stone, Alice Jones (Secretary)

2013 Betty Thompson (Moderator)
Next Meeting – Wednesday, November 16th, 7:00 p.m.
Pastor: Courtney Cromie, 561-703-2263

Music Minister: Christine Tegeder, 732-232-9238

Director of Christian Education:  Kristen DiGirolamo, 732-657-7808
Treasurer: Gordon Connelly, 732-833-4264

Administrative Secretary:  Elizabeth Hughes, 732-833-6857
Administrative Manager:  Jim Ryan, 732-833-8514  
Nursery Care: Patti Miller, 732-928-3212, Margaret Rose Barschow
You are still welcome to join the Women’s Bible Study on Tuesday mornings from 10:30 – Noon at the home of Elizabeth Hughes and led by Courtney Cromie.  The women are studying a curriculum by Beth Moore on the tabernacle and how God pursues us and dwells with us.  A new series will begin on December 6th.  For more information contact Pastor Courtney.
YOUTH AND CHILDREN –SAVE THE DATES!  The Children’s Ministry (K-6th) will visit Ronald McDonald House on November 10th at 10am, where they will make muffins for the residents and receive a tour.  And the Youth (6th-12th grade) will have an overnight retreat at Oakhurst Methodist Church on November 12-13th with midnight communion on the beach!  For more information on either, talk to Pastor Courtney or Elizabeth Hughes.
Our thanks to the Choir!  Rehearsals are on Thursday evenings, 7-8:30 p.m. at DeBows Methodist Church.  For high school youth and adults who would like to participate - all are welcome!  Contact Christine Tegeder for more info.

Shop Rite Gift Cards are available for you to purchase each Sunday before worship, and 5% of the purchase price goes directly to the church.  Thanks to all, we have raised $7855 for the Foundation Fund.  For more information, contact Vernice DaConceicao.

Men’s Bible Study will now meet on Tuesday evenings, 7:30 – 9:00 p.m. at the home of Bob Wegner, 413 Leesville Road, Jackson.  The next meeting is Tuesday Nov. 1st.  They are studying Paul's Letter to the Ephesians.

Christmas Shoe Boxes Deadline for the Samaritan's Purse filled shoe boxes will be next Sunday, November 6th. We are still excepting donations of $7.00 from anyone who would like to sponsor a box. Kindly see Joan Mallison.  To date we have over 75 boxes filled that will go world-wide and to children in Jackson.
Hospitality and Coffee—Hospitality is in need of juice boxes, cookies and healthy snacks, such as grapes, nuts, raisins, and fruits.  THANK YOU to Dominique & Sueli Robert, Jim Ryan, Bev Kaiser, Tim Johnston, and Donnette Hubert for their hard work.
Volunteers scheduled for next Sunday, November 6th:
· Set-up: Laurie Wegner
· Greeters: Volunteers Needed
Cornerstone Meets at McAuliffe Middle School
35 South Hope Chapel Road, Jackson
www.cornerstonechurchofjackson.org

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 140, Jackson, NJ   08527

732-928-2424. E-mail:  pastor@cornerstonepcusa.com  
Cornerstone Presbyterian Church

A place where you can be who you are.

“Building Community on the Solid Rock of Jesus Christ”

Mission Statement:

We the people of Cornerstone

Are a part of God’s Grand Adventure to:

Ground our lives on the solid rock of Jesus Christ,

Build up each other in love through prayer, words and deeds,

And to create God’s community in Jackson and beyond.
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